
I am a homeowner at Valley Road in Guelph.  I have major concerns about the intensification of The 
South Gordon corridor. 
The intention of high density buildings of a height that isn’t compatible with the residential area is 
extremely troubling. 
We built in this city because of our love of the green spaces and ease of shopping plus a small town feel.  
With the recent developments especially in the south that feeling is rapidly disappearing. 
I understand growth is needed but at what cost. To get more revenue from taxes that are generated 
from multiple heights and units.  It will compromise our green space and throw literal shade amongst 
the neighbours.  The parking situation is already abysmal and to add to with the increased residents just 
plainly won’t work. 
Please keep Guelph one of the top places to live in Canada.   The simple fact is that to allow growth  
without compromising the beauty of the neighbourhood needs to be key.   Introducing more more 
parking woes  is not  and logistical commuting ability needs to be strongly considered. 
Thank you for your consideration to keep Guelph the beautiful and green city that it currently is and not 
to risk that with high density builds. 
Respectfully 
Lisa Haines 
 


